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WELCOME TO OUR FIRST NEWSLETTER

All of us here at Behavior Tails hope everyone is
enjoying the emerging Spring as much as we are! We
are reaching out to catch up with everyone, and let you
know how 2023 is unfolding so far.

We have news! Some of you may know already, but
we have two Service Dogs in Training that live here
on the property. They were donated as small
puppies to our service dog non-profit, Tails in
Service. They are parti Poodles who came to us as
gift from Prism Place Poodles in Kannapolis, NC,
and their names are Perry and Picasso. They are 7
months old now, and are doing great with their
training. If you take a class with us, you are sure to
see them around, either attending class, or helping
us by working as a distraction. To follow their
journey more closely, check out their photos on our
Facebook and Instagram pages.

CHANGES AT THE TRAINING CENTER

We are very enthused to be fencing in the horse
pasture in front of the training center for many off
leash and long line activities! We are planning play
dates and classes on nose work, coming when
called, loose leash walking, and shed hunting down
there, just to name a few. We're pretty excited to
share the new space and new classes with you!
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NEW OPPORTUNITIES

In addition to all these opportunities, we are adding a few new classes. Here are some
examples, let us know if you want something on the schedule.

e Caitlin will be teaching an Introduction to Tricks (where there is another opportunity
for certification and advancement to the next level), as well as Cooperative Care and
Relaxation workshops.

o Windy will teach a class on the Basics of Coming When Called (aka Recall), as well as
a Level Two version of that class.

e Jewel will teach both the Introductory and Intermediate Loose Leash Walking classes.

e There will also be opportunities to take Windy’s Introduction to Nose Work and Scent

Work classes, as well as Jewel’'s Shed Hunting class.

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES:

April 22,2023 - We will be hosting a Canine Good Citizen Test as
well as testing for Trick Dog Titles.

This date will also be our OPEN HOUSE!! Due to COVID and then
our busy schedules we never officially welcomed everyone into
our training space. We will enjoy a day of festivities! We’'d love
to see you and your dog!

THANKS FOR SHARING IN OUR TALES

2023 is working out to be a great year for us! We will continue to offer Academy Drop Off
Training and private lessons, and look forward to continuing to work with you and your
dog to make (and keep!) training fun for you and your dog! Let us know what you think, and
if you would like to get involved in any of these classes, by emailing us at
info@behaviortails.com. Also, don’t forget to follow us on your favorite social media
platforms for up to date information about classes, animal behavior, workshops, and

photos. We look forward to seeing you again soon.
Bebawe your tuillg!

HAPPY TAILS!
CAITIN, JEWNEL, AND WINDY
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